
pornography 

Keeping 
your children

safe from

internet

Please join us for a special presentation on the growing 

issue of internet pornography and how it is affecting our 

children. Guest Speaker Kevin Bohli will explain how the 

pornography that existed when you were growing up is 

almost quaint in comparison to the ugliness of pornography 

today. He will give instructions on methods to protect your 

children online, and provide recommendations on how to 

speak with your children about the gift of human sexuality.

Tuesday, February 10 | 7:30-9 PM

Meeting Room 3 In the School
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Every 

        smart phone,

           iP
od, tablet, and 

    video game system 

         has the capability 

   to view internet 

       pornography!!!

Elementary school children are now exposed to internet pornography!!!

     Remember   the curiosity      you had as a          young person?

Guest speaker Kevin Bohli is the Director of the Office of Youth Ministry 
for the Catholic Diocese of Arlington. He has spoken to thousands 
of parents and teenagers about human sexuality and the danger of 
pornography over the past 12 years. He is married with six children.

  Now imagine
     if you would 
  have had    
        access to 
    the internet...

For more information, contact: youthministry@holyspiritchurch.us


